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Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday, 20th October *TONIGHT 

Walmsley School’s PTA Autumn Disco 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

Please could we thank our wonderful PTA for organising this event for the children. 

 

Tuesday, 24th October 

School Harvest Service in Church.  Please could all children this year bring a donation of a 

tinned good or store cupboard item.  Please follow the link for more information. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

Unfortunately, due to work being carried out at church, our Harvest Service this year is just for 

the children, unless you have received an invitation to attend. 

 

Tuesday, 24th October 

Saving Threads final clothing collection at 9:00am. Thank you so much for all the donations 

already received. 

 

Thursday, 26th October 

Break up for October Half Term at 3:30pm. We return to school on Monday, 6th November. 

 

Tuesday, 31st October 

Year 6 Secondary School deadline for applications. 

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/secondary-school-places-1 

 

NEW DATE - Thursday, 9th November 

IntraHealth Nasal Flu Immunisation 

 

Please follow the link below to either consent or to decline should you wish your child not to 

have the vaccination.  A form needs completing for all children please.  The link will close on 

Monday, 6th November. 

Flu Immunisation Consent Form - https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/3ca3bba4 

If you have any queries, please contact IntraHealth on their flu line - 0333 358 3397. 
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What’s happening in the News this week? How can we remember things that were 

important to us? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 

Medications - Reminder 

A reminder that we can only administer medication if it is required more than 4 times a day, in 

line with our current policy. 

 

School Meals 

School meals for the next half term will be £86.45 (£12.35 per week).  If your child would like 

to change their meal choice, please could you email the school office before Wednesday, 

25th October for these changes to be made. 

 

Term Dates 

Please follow the link to view our term dates for 2024-2025 and 2025-2026. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/termdates 

 

Active Afterschool October Half Term Holiday Club 

https://activeafterschool.co.uk/october-half-term/ 

 

Early Help Parenting Drop-in Sessions 

Please follow the link for more information 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 

Parking 

Please could we remind parents not to park on the pavement between our ‘Little People’!  

 

 
 

Our Little People are there to be seen. 

 

PTA 

The PTA’s Annual General Meeting will be held at Walmsley School on Tuesday, 28th November 
2023 at 7:30pm.  We welcome ALL parents and carers to join us. 
 
The following PTA Committee Roles will be up for election (current role holders stated in 
brackets): 
 
• Chair (Lily Grafton) 
• Vice Chair (Mukhtar Valli) 
• Treasurer (Sarah Talbot) 
• Secretary (Kate Wicklen and Michelle Smith) 
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If you would like to nominate yourself or another parent/carer/school staff with their consent 
for a Committee Role, please send an email to: 
office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk 
 
A vote to elect members for the above mentioned roles will be conducted at the AGM. 
 
A description of the PTA Committee Roles can be found via the following link: 
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/our-school/school-prospectus/Parents/pta 
 
The PTA annual reports will be presented and available to review at the meeting. 
 

Our wonderful PTA sponsors… 
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